
 

 

 

April 15, 2013 

 

Trevor Hamilton, Safety Coordinator 

Alliance Rubber Company 

P.O. Box 20950 

Hot Springs, AR 71970 

 

Re: NPDES Stormwater Industrial Permit, 2012 Annual Report & DMR Submittal 

Alliance Rubber Company 

Permit No. ARR00B007, AFIN 26-00039 

 

Dear Permittee, 

 

The 2012 Annual Report and Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) for the above-referenced facility 

with permit coverage under the General Industrial Stormwater Permit were not received by January 31, 

2013 as required by Section 3.12.3 of the permit. Facilities covered under the Industrial Stormwater 

General Permit are required to sample and monitor their discharge twice a year as outlined in Part 3 of the 

permit and submit DMRs and an annual report. 

 

You must submit the 2012 annual report and the DMRs no later than Friday, May 10, 2013. If we do not 

receive the required reports by this date, the matter will be turned over to the Enforcement Branch. 

 

If this letter was received in error, please notify the Department at (501) 682-0623 as soon as possible but 

not later than Friday, May 10, 2013 so we can update our records.  

 

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to 

contact the General Permits Section at (501) 682-0623. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jamal Solaimanian 
 

Jamal Solaimanian, PhD, PE 

Engineer Supervisor 

General Permits Section 

Water Division 

 

cc:  Electronic Files (ARR00B007, AFIN 26-00039) 

Craig Uyeda, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 


